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the letterbox club



LA/School Address

[Street Address]
[Town/City]
[County]

[Postcode]

Dear [child name],

We are so glad that you have been in the Letterbox Club!
This is your last parcel of the year, so this month you’ve got three books!
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You can read about Boffin Boy and the Invaders from Space.
Do you like running? You also have a book by Olympic champion, Mo Farah, called Go, Mo, Go!

We hope you’ll also enjoy playing shops!
Don’t forget to check out short stories, activities and author interviews just for you on the Letterbox Club Members’ website. The website link is in this parcel on your own special membership card.

From,
[Local Authority/School contact]
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